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ANAKOINQXH
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Dear loannis Golias,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of IEEE, it is my pleasure to inform you that effective 1
January 2019 your staff member,Evangelos Papadopoulos, became an IEEE Fellow, with the
accompanying citation:

for contributions to space and field robotics

The IEEE Fellow is one of the most prestigious honors of the IEEE, and is bestowed upon a
very limited number of Senior Members who have contributed importantly to the
advancement or application of engineering, science and technology bringing significant
value to our society. The number of IEEE Fellows elevated in a year is no more than one-
tenth of one percent of the total IEEE voting membership.

I am delighted to share the good news with you and to congratulate you on having this

distinguished individual on your staff.

Sincerely,

By

Barry L. Shoop
IEEE President and CEO



